ATTACHMENT "1"

Dalila Rodriguez
SAFERL s AT YA R S LA e DGR SR G e
From: Vielka Quintero
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2015 2:51 PM
To: Davon Barbour
Subject: P3 /Unsolicited Proposal
Davon,

As requested, here is a précis of my conversation with Annie Perez, Director of Procurement for the City of Miami:
e The City of Miami does not have an application fee for P3s.
e The administrative fee of $25,000 associated with Unsolicited Proposal derives from the Miami-Dade County
established fee:
o They compared the fees charged by the Florida Department of Transportation ($50,000), MDX
Expressway (5$20,000) and Miami-Dade ($25,000).
o They decided to stay within the boundaries of $50,000 and $20,000.
e An amendment of the Public-Private Partnership bill establishing a set administrative fee of $50,000 is being
considered by the legislature.

Regards,

Vielka I. Quintero, MBA
Economic Development Representative
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